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Hi Camille,

I conducted my weekly site inspection at Highland Estates yesterday. There wasn’t anybody onsite
while I was there, however I did receive a call from Bob this afternoon to let me know that he is back
from vacation. The site looks the same as it did last week, as there hasn’t been any external
construction. The silt fence on Lot 11 is in need of repair prior to the start of grading, which I will
discuss with Bob.

Hope you have a great weekend!

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
P 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794
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